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REMINDERS 

 

 
Mon 2nd - Wed 4th 

Sept 
Yr3 Camp 

 
Mon 2nd Sept 

Yr1 Botanical Gardens 
excursion 

  Yr6 Family Life  
 

Thurs 5th Sept 
Yr6 Family Life  

Marine Amb workshop 
 

Fri 6th Sept 
Assembly 

 
Mon 9th Sept 
Yr6 Family Life  

 

Wed 11th Sept 
Murdoch District  

Athletics 
 

Fri 13th Sept 
School Colour Run!! 

 

Mon 16th Sept 
Yr6 Family Life  

 

Tues 17th Sept 
Yr5 Bizarre Bazaar  

Market Day 
Session 4 & 5 

12:10 to 1:50 pm  
 

Wed 18th Sept 
Yr6 Family Life  

 

Fri 20th Sept 
Footy Day 

End of Term 3 
School finishes @ 

2.30pm 

30th August  2024 
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Hello PPS families,  
We are well into the second half of the year and we are making the most of many learning opportunities 
and extra-curricular activities.  
It is such a fun and busy time at Pearcedale Primary School. From our Book Parade, Foundation Father’s 
Day afternoon to our outstanding Art Show, there is so much happening.  
      
It was terrific to see so many families in and around the school yesterday celebrating all the amazing  
artwork on display. The Alice in Wonderland showcase was a huge success and a true celebration of all 
the hard work in Art this year. A big shout out to all the students for their efforts and to our amazing art 
teachers, Kerry Kingham and Renee Holman. Endless hours putting together a memorable event for our 
community.  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Book Parade was (again) the highlight of the term. We truly value reading at Pearcedale Primary 

School, so it was great to see so many students and teachers embrace dressing up as their favourite book 

character. Thanks to all who demonstrated their creativity and imagination to find amazing costumes.         

A big shout out to Michelle and the student leaders for putting on an amazing whole school event!      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to all the Year Two students who participated with confidence and demonstrated our school 

values when attending their excursion to the Dolphin Research Institute and Willum Warrain Centre.      

The Year Two students continue to learn about sustainability and looking after their local environment.  

Our newly installed netball court is proving to be a new favourite place for students to play. Another great 

addition to the school which came from the wonderful community fundraising efforts.  

We have a lot more exciting things coming up… our next big event is the School Fun Colour Run on    

Friday the 13th of September. More information will be available a week prior to what the day will look like. 

We have not had a colour run at PPS since 2018. It is quiet fitting as our Year Six students experienced it 

as Foundation students and now as Year Six students.  


























